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Negotiated Raises

Before Aug. 14 OK

The Senate has passed and
sent to the House amendments
to the Economic Stabilization
Act of 1970.

There are two provisions in
this legislation that are of special
importance to Alaskans. First,
Alaskan workers would receive
pay raises that were negotiated
prior to. the August 14th wage
freeze.

This is” especially important
to Alaskans because the wage
freeze occurred during the peak
employment season and some
"Alaskans did not receiye increa-
ses that were due.

Secondly, the legislation
makes it possible for federal
-employees to receive a pay raise
during the first pay period of
1972.



